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Good afternoon,

My name is Terri and | am responding on behalf of Pending Apprenticeships noted in the Department of Labor
Apprenticeship's Trades section. | am very interested in applying for the Safety and Health Inspector apprenticeship
program- code 19-5011.00, sponsored by NYS DOL Worker Protection. | think this is a great trade that would be
beneficial for companies in promoting a safe, working environment for their employees as well as in ensuring they are in

compliance with local, state, and national regulations. Please advise on whether this apprenticeship could be approved
in the near future.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best Regards,
Terri Delaney





